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UPDATE 
 
Brother Knights,  

 

 

Ron Naizer says a big thanks to all who helped with the fish fry, barbeque and raffle 

ticket sales! The fish fry brought in over $900.00 to the youth group and the barbeque 

took in over $4000.00. The next fish fry is planned for March 23
th

.  

 

Our recent recruitment blitz gave us some good prospects and a first degree ceremony is 

tentatively planned for April or May. A major degree is planned for May 6
th

 and more 

will be covered in our next meeting on Thursday March 22
nd

. A major introduces you to a 

new principle and allows you to hold an office position. 
 

Brother Hugh is working on a letter which will ask for support signatures 

Petitioning against the Obama Administration and the DHH mandate concerning 

contraceptive measures in health plans. Please visit www.stophhs.org for all the 

information and stand up for Religious Freedom. 

 

John Casarez says there is a new film you'll love! As a fan of the movie “Courageous”, 

you'll want to experience “October Baby”, the new movie from Provident Films that 

arrives in theaters on March 23. A powerful story about the sanctity of life, “October 

Baby” introduces us to Hannah, a young woman who embarks on an incredible journey 

to discover her hidden past and find hope for her unknown future. You can watch the 

trailer at OctoberBabyMovie.net 

 

Casinos are planned for May 4
th 

in Waxahachie, May 6
th

 in Arlington and May 19
th

 in 

Red Oak. 

 

There are about 60 members who have not paid their dues. Please keep your dues current 

as it keeps our financial base strong and helps support our operation. If you’re having a 

financial difficulty, notify our Financial Secretary Harry Jerpi at hjerpi@att.net. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.stophhs.org/
mailto:hjerpi@att.net


Happy Birthday to our Brothers celebrating in March! 

 

Perry Popp March 7 

Johnny Rodriguez March 8 

Dennis Williams March 8 

Samir Asfar March 9 

John Knepler March 13 

Denver Crawley March 14 

Joe Trausch March 17 

Garrey Prcin March 18 

Paul Shelton March 22 

Paul Williams March 24 

Charles Loob March 25 

Thomas Buford March 28 

Joe Doskicil March 29 

 

 

Your Worthy Recorder 

 

Stan Robak 

 


